
 
Greetings, 
 
I am Rosario Vickery, Post-Secondary Executive Board Member of the American Association of Teachers 
of Spanish and Portuguese Georgia Chapter (AATSP-GA) and the 2024 Fall State Conference Director. All 
Board Members work together as a team each year to organize a conference and to bring a nationally 
acclaimed presenter to Georgia. The aim is to provide an in-person faculty development opportunity for 
World Language teachers in our state and to promote student success.  
 
On behalf of AATSP-Georgia, I extend an invitation to your school’s World Language teachers for this 
year’s Fall Conference on Saturday, October 5, 2024, at Clayton State University. I would also like you to 
consider providing the necessary funds for them to be able to attend. Here is the link for registration. 
 
AATSP-Georgia 2024 Fall Conference Registration Link  
 
The 2024 Fall Conference presenter is Joshua Cabral who comes to us from Boston, MA. Joshua Cabral 
has been teaching French and Spanish for 27 years. He regularly presents workshops on language 
proficiency and cultural competence at state, regional, and national conferences. Joshua has done 
extensive graduate work in Applied Linguistics and consults with schools and districts throughout the 
USA, working toward building and improving proficiency-based programs. Joshua is passionate about 
access to education, and he also works closely with schools in Haiti and Nicaragua where he travels to 
work with teachers and students. He is also the host of the World Language Classroom Podcast. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Rosario P. Vickery, PhD 
AATSP-GA 2024 Fall Conference Director  
 

         


